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NORTH CAROLINA BOARD OF DIETETICS/NUTRITION 
BOARD MEETING 

1:00 PM 
140 PRESTON EXECUTIVE DRIVE, SUITE 205-C 

CARY, NC 27513 
 

[ELECTRONIC ONLY MEETING] 
 
OPEN MINUTES: October 8, 2020 
 
Board Members Present: Analia Camarasa & Ananya Sen 
 
Absent: Patricia Pitts 
 
Director: Charla Burill, Executive Director  
 
Guests:         Brittany McAllister, BCNS representative 
   
 
Call to Order  
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:05 P.M.  A quorum was present.  
 
Charla walked the Rules Committee through the agenda for the day.  A document outlining the proposed 
rules that may need amending or repealed was sent out prior to the meeting.  Those rules are as follows: 
 

• 21 NCAC 17 .0103 QUALIFICATIONS FOR LICENSURE 
• 21 NCAC 17 .0106 GRANTING LICENSE WITHOUT EXAMINATION 
• 21 NCAC 17 .0108 DISAPPROVED APPLICATION 
• 21 NCAC 17 .0110 LICENSURE CERTIFICATE 
• 21 NCAC 17 .0112 SUSPENSION, REVOCATION AND DENIAL OF LICENSE 
• 21 NCAC 17 .0113 FEES 
• 21 NCAC 17 .0114 CODE OF ETHICS FOR PROFESSIONAL PRACTICE AND CONDUCT 
• 21 NCAC 17 .0116 VIOLATIONS, COMPLAINTS, SUBSEQUENT BOARD ACTION, AND 

HEARINGS (Recommend for Repeal) 
• 21 NCAC 17 .0201 DEFINITIONS (Recommend for Repeal) 
• 21 NCAC 17 .0202 REQUIREMENT FOR REVIEW (Recommend for Repeal) 
• 21 NCAC 17 .0203 REVIEW AND BOARD ACTION (Recommend for Repeal) 
• 21 NCAC 17 .0401 INDIVIDUALS AIDING THE PRACTICE OF DIETETICS/NUTRITION 
• 21 NCAC 17 .0402 INDIVIDUALS PROVIDING NUTRITION INFORMATION  
• 21 NCAC 17 .0403 ELECTRONIC PRACTICE 
• SECTION .0500 – INVESTIGATIVE PROCESS, COMPLAINTS, AND ADMINISTRATIVE 

HEARINGS - Recommended new section to be added (replacing 21 NCAC 17 .0116) 
 
Charla reviewed the rules that she proposed need amending or repealed and why.  The Committee talked 
more at length regarding rule 21 NCAC 17 .0401 and some of the specific changes that may be needed.  
The Committee also discussed electronic practice and the possible need to elaborate on this rule as well as 
possibly update the Code of Ethics. 
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The Committee decided that it would set another meeting date for November where it will start working on 
specific language changes. 
 
The meeting was opened for public comment, and a question was raised if suggestions might be submitted.  
The Committee indicated it would receive suggestions for considerations. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:00 P.M. 
 
 


